
From: CHRISTOPHER A YEAKEL <cyeakel@icloud.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/20/2013 7:25:09 PM
Subject: Email # 4 Carolina Children's Home EDO Program

Begin forwarded message:

From: Peggy Torrey <PTorrey@carolinachildrenshome.com>

Subject: FW: Carolina Children's Home EDO Program
Date: August 20, 2013 2:25:30 PM CDT

To: Margaret Yeakel <myeakel@sc.rr.com>, CHRISTOPHER A YEAKEL 
<cyeakel@me.com>


 
 
Margaret "Peggy" Torrey
Executive Director
Carolina Children's Home
3201 Trenholm Road
Columbia, SC 29204
803-790-6541 ext. 263
803-250-9531 (cell)
 

From: Peter Liggett [mailto:liggettp@scdhhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 11:02 AM
 
To: Peggy Torrey
Cc: Sam Waldrep; Brenda Hyleman; Jeanne Carlton
Subject: Carolina Children's Home EDO Program
 
Hi Peggy,
 
Happy New Year…I hope this finds you well.
 
Got your phone message.  Are you able to serve Medicaid kids in your EDO program using your existing status as 
a PRTF?  If so, do we need a separate contract?  Seems to me that you could move forward with serving these 
kids now if you are already enrolled (I’ve included Sam, Brenda, and Jeanne for input).
 

~Pete
Pete Liggett, Ph.D., Licensed Psychologist
Director of Behavioral Health
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
 
Office: 803.898.2505
Mobile:  803.315.1643
 
LiggettP@scdhhs.gov
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or 
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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